

Wednesday, 18 September 2019

Dear Parents / Guardians

Re: 2020 Student Placement

It is getting to that time of year when we start planning for next year.

Placing over 600 children is a complex task. Any requests that are submitted on the form below will be considered however, cannot be guaranteed. As situations and circumstances constantly change, this form must be completed each year. We do not retain any previous year's considerations.

If your child will not be returning in 2020 could you please complete the form below by Friday 25th October 2019, to assist us with our organisation and preparation.

Also if you know of a child starting school in 2020 and who has not yet been enrolled could you provide their details below.

Thank you for assisting us in this matter.

Katrina Stewart **Principal**

Please return this section by Friday 25th October	er 2019.	
My child will not be returning in 2020	2020 New Enrolment	
Name:	Name:	
Grade:	Phone:	
New School:		
2020 Placement Consideration		
Child's Name:		
Consideration for 2020:		